
RECEIVED 

Department of Energy 
Carlsbad Field Office 

P. 0. Box 3090 
Carlsbad, New Mexico 88221 NMED 

Hazardous Waste Bureau 
MAR 2 ? 2017 

Mr. Ryan Williams, Vice President 
Integration and Customer Services 
Waste Control Specialists LLC 
Three Lincoln Centre 
5430 LBJ Freeway, Suite 1700 
Dallas, TX 75240 

Ms. Elicia Sanchez, Senior Vice President 
and General Manager 
Waste Control Specialists LLC 
9998 West State Highway 176 
Andrews, TX 79714 

RE: Notice to Generator/Storage Site Waste Control Specialists LLC 

Dear Mr. Williams and Ms. Sanchez: 

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the Waste Isolation Pilot Plant (WIPP) 
facility has the appropriate Permit issued under the New Mexico Hazardous Waste Act 
and the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act and will accept the transuranic (TRU} 
mixed waste that will be shipped from Waste Control Specialists LLC, as long as the 
TRU mixed waste is in compliance with the applicable provisions of the Permit. 

This notice satisfies the WIPP Hazardous Waste Facility Permit condition in Part 2, 
Section 2.2.2., which states: "Before the Permittees receive TRU mixed waste from an 
off-site source for the first time. they shall inform the generator/storage site in writing 
that they have the appropriate Permits for, and will accept, the waste the 
generator/storage site is shipping. The Permittees shall keep a copy of this written 
notice as part of the operating record, as required by 20.4.1.500 NMAC (incorporating 
40 CFR §264.12(b})." 

If you have any questions regarding this notification please contact Mr. George T. 
Basabilvazo at (575) 234-7488. 

cc: 

Todd Shrader, Manager 
Carlsbad Field Office 

R. Maestas. NMED *ED 
D. Biswell, NMED ED 
T. Hannah, WCS ED 
M. LaBarge, WCS ED 
CBFOM&RC 
·Eo denotes electronic distribution 

Sincerely, 

q~~k 
Philip J. Breidenbach, Project Manager 
Nuclear Waste Partnership LLC 
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